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We are making a few changes in the way we bring this 

kit to market. 
 

As of April 2009, our KP95900A and KP9500A will 
contain both pistons.  In addition we are adding      

SUB-K9511 which contains parts for the sealed pulley 
drum. 

 
**Please contact your PI Sales Rep or Distributor for more information** 
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